
 

 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO ITEM R7C 

In consultation with the Transportation and Mobility Department, and due to the 

lack of any connecting sidewalks along the south side of W 34th Street (east of 

Prairie Avenue) and along the east side of Prairie Avenue (south of 34th Street), I 

would like to propose adoption of R7C with the removal of the proposed 

crosswalks and sidewalk at the southeast corner of W 34 Street and Prairie 

Avenue, highlighted below: 

 

 


